

The Catholic Women's League of Canada ALBERTA MACKENZIE PROVINCIAL COUNCIL



Dear Catholic Women's League Spiritual Advisors:

The Alberta Mackenzie Council of the Catholic Women's League of Canada is holding its Annual Provincial Convention from June 1-3, 2018 at St. James Catholic Parish in Okotoks, Alberta. Your council president will assist you with registering if you wish to attend any part of the convention.

I wish to invite you, who work with your local CWL parish council to attend any or just a part of this very informative and always well-planned event. Specifically, on behalf of the League, I am inviting you to participate in the Spiritual Advisors Luncheon that is being held on Friday, June 1st. It is a great opportunity to network with your fellow Spiritual Advisors who fulfill a similar role in parishes' through-out Alberta Mackenzie.

Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend this year's convention as I have a family reunion in Poland. I wish to thank Father Jonathan Gibson, the Spiritual Advisor for the Calgary Diocese who will fill my role at this convention. Attending the convention is a great way to show support for your parish CWL and also to learn more about the vision and direction that the League is taking.

Attending the Spiritual Advisor's luncheon is a good networking opportunity regarding how we can support our local council and offers us an opportunity to share our vision on how they can implement the theme "Inspired by the Spirit - Women Respond to God's Call". Our members rely on us to guide them in how they can assist us in our mission of proclaiming the Good News in an effective and collaborative way. The Eucharist will be celebrated at 7:00 p.m. on Friday evening at St. James Parish, 338040 32nd St E, Okotoks, AB. All are invited to concelebrate with us.

My fellow Spiritual Advisors, I have offered the invitation. Please, if at all possible in your schedule, make time for this event. I truly feel that it will be time well spent in our ministry.

May our loving God continue to bless you and your ministry. With sincere thanks, your brother in Christ,

Fr. Andrew Bogdanowicz Provincial Spiritual Advisor Alberta Mackenzie Council pastor.standrew@telus.net